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26th May 2017 
 
Dear Family, Friends and Colleagues, 
 
It has been a really busy half term and classes have all made the most of the weather with 
some really good outdoor learning opportunities.  It was brilliant to see so many of you joining 
us for the May celebrations on Wednesday; I hope that you enjoyed it. 
 
Yorkshire Three Peaks Challenge 
One of our parents, Zoe Cottingham, is doing the Yorkshire Three Peaks Challenge to help 
raise money for our sensory room.  If you would like to sponsor her you will find details by 
searching “Just giving Zoe Cottingham” on the internet. 
 
Dates: 

 26th May:  Last day of Summer 1 

 5th June:  First day of Summer 2 

 9th June:  Pie, Pea and Bingo evening 

 14th June:  Sponsored walk and picnic 

 21st June:  Sports Day: Pheasant, Heron, Squirrel, Butterfly, Rainbow 

 22nd June:  Sports Day: Badger, Woodpecker, Fox, Sunshine  

 27th June:  Clifton Park: Pheasant, Heron, Squirrel, Butterfly, Rainbow  

 28th June:  Clifton Park: Badger, Woodpecker, Fox, Sunshine 

 5th July:  Eid Party 

 6th July:  Parent evening 

 12th July:  Leavers Assembly (Year 6 families only) 

 19th July:  Family fun afternoon 
 
 
I hope that you have a wonderful half term break. 
  
If you would like to discuss something from this letter or anything else please feel free to 
contact me in school. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Dean Linkhorn 
 
Headteacher 


